Dog(s) present

To comply with our Health and Safety
procedures, this notice is to let you
know that a dog may be present in the

area you are entering.

Please refer to our Dogs on Campus
policy for more info by scanning the QR

code below:

If you have any questions, please email

wellbeingandsafety@op.ac.nz
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